From:

Sent: 27 February 2017 12:51
To: Donna McBride <Donna.M@killoughery.eu>

@met.pnn.police.uk;

Subject: Re: Quads and Bikes in the fields owned by Bournewood Sand & Gravel LTD
Donna,
Reference to my wife's comments below, and my emails the weekend.

We simply couldn't believe how young some of these kids were, our daughter is 5 and one of
these must have been her age, sitting on an adult lap on a little quad bike, no crash helmets / no
number plates / going over the speed limit.

{t's going to end in one wayl!!

Sent from my iPhone

On 27 Feb 2017, at 11:36,

Dear Donna,

Unless you can tell me otherwise, this weekend and last weekend has had no intervention from
the authorities, not even a curteous acknowledgement email back, so we really now at the
behest of Killroughrey as it seems the police eic have no clue how to help us.



The councit are flagrantly inept and obstructive to a solution as you know from the right of way
issue and you can see from a lack of emails from them recently, they have no interest in this
matter. They are in this email chain but still do not communicate with us, despite the severity of
what is happening here.

My 999 call from the weekend ended with the call handler telling me that | had exhausted every
avenue of action, just to keep calling 995. The fences at your site are appalling and leave us
wide open to this problem. Please advise your plan of action to a very worried community. |
kKnow that you sympathise - which is more than Bromiey Council have offered us in the last few
months (1) but we need action not words, We are told it is a matter that is hard to solve, but
seems an excuse to not get moving forward on it.

Fwilt happily meet with you and other residents if they will join me, perhaps on a Sunday at 1pm
so you can see the thugs in action to discuss proposals. | presume you are working on signs
requested and some security measures. Please let me know how this is progressing.

Regards,




